
Manitowoc Citizen’s Delegation 2018!
In celebration of the 25th Anniversary of our Sister city Relationship, a 
group of 29 people from Manitowoc, Wisconsin will be visiting 
Kamogawa. They will experience various points of Japanese culture and 
Kamogawa life such as tea ceremony, Tai no Ura, and Seichoji Temple.
If you see the group around town please welcome them warmly!

For questions please contact the 
Kamogawa International Relations Association  04 (7093) 7822 

Kamogawa Food Festa 2018 


